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ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 
 

Our ‘Pupils of the Week’ were celebrated on Monday. We 
also celebrated lots of sporting achievements. 
 

During Tuesday’s assembly, our 
sports day winners were announced 
and children were reminded about 
being respectful of the winning team. 
 

Friday’s assembly was all about 
‘World Refugee Day’, which was on 
Tuesday. Mrs Thorlby spoke to the 
children about who refugees are and 
the challenges they face. 

  UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES   

JUNE 

27th - Y5 Girls Cricket Finals 8.45am - 3.35pm 

28th - High Storrs transition day  

29th - Y4 visit to Endcliffe Park 

29th - Y5 Boys Cricket Finals 8.45am - 3.35pm 

29th - Athletics City Finals 4.15pm - 6.30pm 

30th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

JULY 

4th - Y2 New Family Evening 6.00pm at NGJS 

5th - Y5 visit to Eyam 

5th, 6th, 7th - Tapton transition days 

6th - King Edward transition day  

7th - Y3 Halle Orchestra Trip 

7th - PTA walk to Forge Dam, 9am 

7th - Annual reports home 

10th - Y2s visit school/meet new class teachers 

11th - Y6 Enterprise Day 

12th - Parents’/carers’ evening to discuss reports, 
if required, 3.45pm - 6.00pm 

13th - Y3 - Y5 Transition Day in school 

14th - Y3 River Walk Trip 

14th - U9 Football Festival 8.45am - 12noon 

18th - Y6 leavers’ show evening 

19th - IR to Forge Dam 

20th - Y6 leavers’ party 

21st - School closes to pupils at 3.35pm 

SEPTEMBER 

4th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

5th - School reopens to pupils 

ROAD SAFETY AROUND SCHOOL 

Mrs Thorlby has spoken to the 
children in assembly about road safety.  
She reminded them about only crossing 
at the pedestrian crossing outside 
school and waiting for the green man 
to show, before crossing. 

Once again, school has received complaints from local 
residents and businesses about a minority of our parents 
who persist in parking across their driveways.  This 
inconsiderate behaviour causes frustration and 
inconvenience to others in our local community. 

Please drive and park considerately around our school. 

WEEKLY NGJS HISTORY FACT 

On April 30th 1915, usual lessons were stopped 
at 11:00am all children were employed in helping 

to make 320 respirators for the army.  

AROUND THE WORLD FESTIVAL 
 

We just wanted to send a big thank you to everyone for 
getting involved in our Around the World Festival last 
Friday. As well as being a lovely event, we are really 
pleased to announce that the PTA raised £1560. 
 

The monies raised will go towards a project that the 
school is working on to develop an outdoor learning space 
for our children.  

NGJS SPORTS DAY  
 

Congratulations to CUTLERS who were the winners of 
Sports Day 2023! 

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the day and put in  
100% effort to the activities. They all deserve to feel 
proud of their efforts. What great ‘sports’ we have! 

 

We would once again like to thank all the adult volunteers 
who came to help make things run smoothly on the day.  
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